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                     Northern Kentucky Cooperative for Educational Services, Inc.

 
May 1, 2015
Curtis Hall, Executive Director

NKCES

5516 E. Alexandria Dr.

Cold Spring, KY 4-176

Re:  Superintendents Report 

Dear Curtis:

Three of our consultants traveled to Kansas City in April to participate in Jim Knight’s training, “Coaching Coaches”. This exceptional training will provide our staff members with the effective tools we will utilize in the upcoming year.  With our recent proposal to roll out our new design, we are anxious and excited about our new direction.  The annual Consultants Retreat is scheduled for July 28 – 30, 2015 where we plan to implement, and move forward with our progressive endeavors to provide trainings and coaching assistance in the fall.      

Ironically, the KDE provided Instructional Coaching training at our Annual State Directors meeting in Lexington on April 27 – 28, 2015.  The entire Special Ed staff from each of the state cooperatives and the Directors participated in the intensive workshop.  Discoveries were made by each attendee regarding the significance of continual training, study, and collaboration, which is required to bring this endeavor to success.  
Our district meetings have begun and we are excited to meet with the Leadership Teams from each of our districts.  Our goal is to identify their needs based upon data and the surveys we previously forwarded prior to their scheduled meeting.  We will be introducing our ideas about how we can assist their Coaches and Lead Teachers so they can become more effective within their schools.  The rollout for this change is very important; therefore, we want to make sure everyone understands our roles and understands how working together will generate success. 

The 2015 Summer Training schedule has been disseminated to each district, including registration information.  After reviewing the request for trainings regarding hot topics, we are assured we are providing the trainings most needed within the districts. Please look for continued additions and updates as they become available.  
The Regional Systematic Improvement Plan (RSIP) report is due to KDE in June.  Our report continues to reveal the implementation of the RSIP plan within the N KY region.  We have recently received a copy of the SISP and will utilize its’ format as a guide as we produce our document.  We will forward a copy of this report upon completion in June.  
Once again we are pleased to bring this report as we continue to discover and anticipate new ways to provide techniques, which promote learning for each and every teacher.  
Sincerely,

Linda Alford 
Regional Director of Special Education

NKCES 

Member Districts


Beechwood Independent • Bellevue Independent • Boone County • Bracken County


Campbell County • Covington Independent


Dayton Independent • Erlanger-Elsmere Independent • Ft. Thomas Independent


  Gateway Community and Technical College • Kenton County�Ludlow Independent • Newport Independent • Northern Kentucky University • Pendleton County


            Silver Grove Independent • Southgate Independent • Walton-Verona Independent • Williamstown Independent








“Cooperation Makes It Possible”

5516 East Alexandria Pike

Cold Spring, KY  41076
Phone:  (859) 442-8600     Fax:  (859) 442-4593

